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The Prospective Bidders
Public Auction of Unserviceable Motor Vehicles

Subject - Re-scheduling of the Submission and Opening of Sealed
Bids for the Public Auction of Unserviceable Motor Vehicles

Dear Sir/Ma’am,

This is in reference to the submission and opening of sealed bids for the Public
Auction of Unserviceable Motor Vehicles, we would like to inform you that the PPA
Head Office Disposal Committee has rescheduled the submission and opening of
the above subject.

Instead of the initial schedule of November 20, 2020, said Public Auction of
Unserviceable Motor Vehicle would be held on Monday November 23, 2020 with
the deadline of submission of sealed bids at 09:00 AM. Consequently, submitted
bids would be opened at 10:00 AM of the same date.
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